
 

 

 

Addendum #2 – 4/4/2024 

Gabion Wall – Magalia Dam Spillway project – Contractor Questions submitted prior to end of 
day 4/1/2024. 

This Addendum covers the Contractor’s Questions that were received by the deadline. We hope 
this answers those questions and look forward to receiving your proposals. 

 

1. The highlighted taper would be difficult to achieve with field modification. Can the taper 
be made up with concrete ?  We can ask DSOD if that would be acceptable at the 
preconstruction meeting (after bid has been awarded), for bidding purposes please bid 
modifying the baskets as that is the method that has been approved at this point. 

 

2. Is there an engineer’s estimate?  Engineers estimate for this project is $255,000.00. 
 

3. The specified gabion vendor has quoted only 6’X3’X3’ and 4.5’X3’X3’ baskets.  Will it be 
acceptable to utilize baskets smaller than shown on the plans? If there is a basket that is 
smaller that meets all the specifications shown in the plans and specs, we would need to 
submit it to DSOD for approval as these have already been approved. If they approve a 
smaller basket then it would be allowed. At this time bid the project with the baskets 
shown prior to construction we can pursue the possibility of smaller baskets. 
 

 
 
Bill Taylor 
Paradise Irrigation District 
Assistant Engineer 
 


